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  Dear Psychology Graduate: 
 

Congratulations on your graduation from the University 
of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign! 

 
Your success in completing the degree requirements in 
psychology at the University of Illinois places you in an elite 
group of graduates of one of the most outstanding psychology 
programs in the world. We can assure you, from our 
collective experience, that as University of Illinois 
psychology alumni you are exceedingly well prepared to 
tackle the next steps in your academic, work, and personal 
life. We wish you great success in all of your endeavors. 

 
As alumni, we can tell you that we have benefited through our 
life-long commitments to the many people and organizations 
of the university. We encourage you to take advantage of these 
valuable resources through involvement with and participation 
in the programs offered by the alumni groups of the Alumni 
Association, the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, and 
most especially the Department of Psychology. You can keep 
in touch with Psychology Department news on Facebook, 
“University of Illinois Psychology Department” plus join 
Psychology’s alumni networking group on LinkedIn, 
“University of Illinois Department of Psychology 
Networking” to expand your professional network. 

 
Again, we congratulate you, we hail your 
outstanding academic achievements, and we wish 
you continued life success! 

 
Go Illini! 

 
The Department of Psychology Alumni Advisory Board 
Members 
 
 
https://psychology.illinois.edu/alumni/advisory-board   

  https://www.facebook.com/PsychIllinois/ 
  https://www.instagram.com/psychillinois/ 
  https://twitter.com/PsychIllinois    
  http://www.linkedin.com – Search for University of Illinois   
  Department of Psychology Networking 
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